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Discussions on Leading and Managing Practices
Introduction
Management Sciences for Health (MSH) seeks to support the development and implement the demonstration phase of the Leading and Managing for Results during the COVID-19 Pandemic program in Nigeria, under the CDC-funded NPHI Project.

The Nigeria Centre for Disease Control (NCDC) is the national public health institute for Nigeria. It is a federal government agency under the Federal Ministry of Health (Nigeria), with its headquarters in Abuja, Federal Capital Territory.

The agency’s goal is to protect Nigerians from the impact of communicable diseases through the coordination of public health preparedness, surveillance, laboratory, and response functions for all infectious diseases. The NCDC targets its activities towards the prevention and control of diseases of public health importance. This includes the preparedness, detection and response to public health emergencies, research, training and knowledge management, health promotion and other activities to protect the health of Nigerians.

The NCDC serves as Nigeria’s International Health Regulations (IHR) National Focal Point and is a member of the International Association of National Public Health Institutes.
 
In order that we are able to seamlessly deliver on the objectives of NCDC in pandemic, CDC-NPHI through MSH has chosen to train the staff of NCDC on preparedness, response and recovery.

Key Notes 
In our second meeting the team members stated their understanding on the leading and managing practices and how they can apply. The following was how the meeting ensued:
· 
· Progress so far (have we completed Module 2 survey, reading, quiz, individual assignment- self reflections, SWOT matrix)
·  Module 2 will run for 2 weeks to afford participants more time to finish all assessment, self-reflections and quiz.
· There'll be a face-to-face workshop (2days) for Module's 3 & 4 as stated in the general group. The week of July 11 was proposed. Participants were encouraged to make comment on the group for a more convenient week (considering it's Eid week for the Muslims)
· Make suggestions on the team's nomenclature 
· Team Coordinator to collect all individual assignment and submit to Mrs. Mariam
· Participants were encouraged to always remember to comment on the forum for all topics for discussion on the platform in order to make it interactive. 
·  Ayodele to chair next week's meeting.

Conclusion  
The team will discuss on the team’s name and share before the next meeting. The meeting went to close after the next meeting was announced 30 June, 2022.   
